
The NTU “Public Health E-paper” welcomes submissions from YOU! 

 

Covid-19 has ravaged the world since the end of 2019. The pandemic is gradually 

under control due to all walks of life running around to prevent the epidemic. This is 

especially true for public health alumni who are sticking to their posts in different 

types and levels of healthcare systems. These experiences and memories are worthy 

of writing and recording. For this reason, the NTU Public Health E-paper creates the 

column “Frontline Experience in Epidemic Prevention” as a communication platform, 

inviting our alumni to share their stories. 

 

To contribute, please note the following: 

1. The deadline for submissions to 009 issue is February 28, 2023. The issue will be 

published on March 31, 2023. 

2. The current editorial team members are Professors Ching-Yu Lin and Kuan-Hung Lu 

from the College of Public Health.  

3. The decision to accept a manuscript for publication depends on the discretion of 

the editorial committee.  

4. To make a submission, please upload submitted articles to the online submission 

platform （ Online submission link: https://tinyurl.com/2qgdehwx ） before 

February 28, 2023. For publication and notification after acceptance, the content 

of the platform must indicate the service unit or department, professional title, 

contact number, and email in the manuscript. 

5. If the manuscript has drawings, please attach a *.jpg file to facilitate the 

typesetting. 

6. The manuscript fee is NT$ 1/per word and NT$ 2,000 as the upper limit.  

7. In order to protect copyright, please check the following before submitting: 

(1) Please confirm that the submitted manuscript has not been published in other 

publications and that the text/pictures are original by the author; if it has been 

published in other publications, please seek permission from the original 

publication office for reproduction, and note where the publication is from. 

(2) In order to encourage teachers, students, and colleagues to contribute and to 

maintain copyright, reprinted or published works, news, and event promotion will 

not be paid according to regulations. 

(3) For all works accepted and published by this journal, the right of publication 

and reprint belongs to this paper. If you need to reprint or repost, please contact 

the editorial office. 

9. If you have any questions, please contact our assistant, Chih-Hsuan Wu. 

(NTUPH.epaper@gmail.com)  
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Sincerely, 

 

The Public Health E-paper Editorial Team 

 


